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February 1, 2015

Student Admissions Office

Dear Friends,

Greetings,

We are pleased to announce that the Justin Haruyama Ministerial Scholarship begins to receive applications from the Japanese/or Japanese-American seminarians for the academic year 2015 to 2016.  

The Haruyama Scholarship was established in memory of Rev. Justin Haruyama of the Japanese America United Church (“JAUC”) in 1980 and this year is the 35th anniversary of the establishment of this scholarship.   The mission of the Haruyama Scholarship is to support Japanese or Japanese-American students who are in the Master of Divinity Program or other ministerial preparation programs and are considering becoming ordained pastors or missionaries to serve the Japanese or the Japanese-American churches.  Since 1981, the Haruyama Scholarship has granted scholarship to more than sixty seminarians from various theological schools, churches and denominations in the U.S. and Japan.

Last year, we were delighted by receiving several applicants from the West Coast, the Southern and Mid States and the East Coast, and we granted scholarships to four seminarians among them.  Yet, the Haruyama Scholarship wants to reach out to more Japanese/Japanese-American seminarians to support them financially as well as spiritually.  Therefore, the Haruyama Scholarship sincerely asks you to post and circulate this information and help the Japanese/Japanese-American students.  

For details, please visit the JAUC website, click either English site or Japanese site, and then click Justin Haruyama Scholarship. The applicants need to mail an application form along with all necessary documents to JAUC, no later than Friday, May 29th, 2015.

If you have questions, please feel free to contact the Japanese American United Church at ministryjauc@gmail.com or call (212) 242-9444. May God bless you!
Faithfully Yours,

The Justin Haruyama Scholarship Fund

Application of Justin Haruyama Ministerial Scholarship for 2015
Who may apply? The scholarship is offered to full-time students in accredited Protestant seminaries in the United States preparing for ministerial degrees who intend to serve Japanese American congregations.

This form is protected. To fill out the form below, please go to “Tools” and click “Unprotected document”.

I. Contract Information

	Full Name
	

	Present Address
	

	Telephone 
	

	Permanent Address
	

	Telephone
	

	Email address
	


II. Biographical Information
	Date & Place of Birth
	

	Country of Citizenship
	

	Fluent in the following languages
	

	Marital Status
	               Single
               Married

	Name of Spouse
	

	Children’s Ages
	

	Father’s Name/ Place of Birth
	

	Address
	

	Mother’s Maiden Name / Place of Birth
	


	Church Membership
	

	Denomination
	

	Name/Address of Church
	

	Formal Education
	

	High School (Name/Location)
	

	Dates Attended
	

	Diploma Received

College/University/Name/Location
	

	Dates Attended
	

	Degree Earned
	

	Major/Minor
	

	Scholastic Honors
	


III. Church & Education Information
IV. Community Involvement and Employment History

	Organizations in which you were active
	

	Organizations in which you are currently active
	

	Employment History (position/employer/location/dates)
	


V. Seminary Information
	Name of Seminary
	

	Current Status
	       Accepted                          Enrolled

	Address
	

	Years in Seminary (indicate first year, middle, or senior)
	

	Degree to be awarded
	

	Anticipated completion date
	

	Major
	


SINGATURE:                                                             

PRINT:

DATE:
REQUIRED DOCUMENTS 

The deadline for application is Friday, May 29th, 2015
1. Application form

2. Two letters of recommendation; one from seminary professor, the other from a pastor 
(You may add other recommendation letters)

3. Transcript of grades from college/seminary

4. A brief statement listing you anticipated expenses and sources of income for the academic year

5. A brief statement of you spiritual journey

6. Optional recent photo of yourself

Please email the application to: 
Email Subject: Haruyama Scholarship application 
Email address: ministryjauc@gmail.com
Please have original transcripts and recommendation letters sent to:

Justin Haruyama Ministerial Scholarship Committee

The Japanese American United Church

255 Seventh Avenue, New York, NY  10001

Tel: 212-242-9444

Fax: 212-242-5274
Email address: ministryjauc@gmail.com
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